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7th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
 
Closure of School Kitchen for Thursday 8th February and Friday 9th February 2024 
 
 
 
Thank you for all the support parents have given us today. 
 
Unfortunately, our school kitchen will be out of action for the rest of the week.  Please continue to provide a healthy 
lunch for your child for the next two days. Thursday 8TH February and Friday 9th February 2024. 
 
We are a Healthy School and would therefore request that NO FAST FOOD e.g  McDonalds, KFC and Pizza or 
anything similar is provided for lunch to your child. 
 
All parents will be re-imbursed £3.00 voucher per day, which will be sent via email. 
 
Please note all pupils who qualify for food vouchers (PPG) will be provided a lunch at school. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

 
MR WAYNE COOPER  
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 
 
 


